EDWARD HAVEN – TAG COMMITTEE



From: Haven, Edward <ehaven@losmedanos.edu> 
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2019 10:00 AM
To: Bearden, Joshua <JBearden@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Re: Call for Nominations--TAG, SGC, and IDEA
 
Hello Josh,
 
I was on TAG and would be happy to be back on TAG. However, this semester the time doesn't work. So I would like to put my name in if there aren't enough people interested. Here is my brief note:
 
I am interested in continuing to be a member of TAG because technology is critical to how we provide effective instruction. This is true for the classroom, our offices, project management, the schedule and every aspect of the college. I would like to work with TAG to help find ways to make our college more effective and improve communication. I also recognize the critical part TAG plays in accreditation and would like TAG to be my contribute to accreditation. 
 
I believe I am qualified, because before pursuing philosophy, I worked as a web designer from 2003 - 2008, building skills in HTML, CSS and Javascript. I was an assistant system administrator at the University of California, Riverside from 2009 - 2010, helping transition the engineering department to windows 7. After graduate school I worked as a programmer and provided technical assistance at a lawyer firm, writing software for work flow and document management, from 2011 - 2012.
 
Thank you,
Edward
 
Edward Fielder Haven
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